
         
        

 

 
 

 
                                                                                     

 
 
 
 

 
    

 

  

             
          

              
          

           
         

         
    

 
        

 
      

 
     

  
 

     
  

 

Argyll & Bute Council 
Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.02/25 

CAMPBELTOWN 13.01.25 

Mariners are advised that DAWSON WAM on behalf of Argyll & Bute Council intend to undertake Dredging 
Works on the week commencing 13/01/25 by the contractor Foyle & Marine Dredging Ltd. Phase one 

works coincide with the upgrading works of Wall-A 

campbeltownharbour@argyll-bute.gov.uk
mailto:stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk
mailto:john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk
https://13.01.25

